
WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 

SOUTHBOURNE JUNIOR SCHOOL 

New Road, Southbourne, Emsworth, Hants PO10 8JX  

 

Telephone : 01243 375878 

Fax :              01243 370572 

e-mail :         office@southbournejuniors.co.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs L. Gasser, BEd (Hons), NPQH 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
This half term our geography/history learning journey is based around our local area. As part of our 
geography lesson, How and why does the quality of the environment change in my local area?, we will be 
taking the children on a walk around Southbourne. On this walk we will be stopping at places the children 
feel are key points of interest in Southbourne (for example, the church and the farm shop) and assessing 
the quality of the environment at each site. This outing is covered by the local visits permission you gave 
at the start of the year, however if you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to ask either of 
us on the playground or email the school office.  
 
Both classes will be going on Friday 12th May. Please make sure your child has comfortable footwear. If 
it is hot please ensure your child is wearing sun cream and brings a hat.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Lammas and Miss Wadey 
 


